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January 29, 2015 PETER M. CONNOLLY
202-862-5989
peter.connolly@hklaw.com

VIA IBFS ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW, Room TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

ATTN: Policy Division, International Bureau

Re: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of
North Carolina RSA 1 Partnership
File No. ITC-214-19940224-00086

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of North Carolina RSA 1 Partnership ("NC1"), this letter surrenders, effective
January 1, 2015, the International Section 214 Authorization of NC1 granted in IB File no. ITC-
214-19940224-00086" (the "International Authority").

On January 1, 2015, through a series of transactions involving wholly owned
subsidiaries of United States Cellular Corporation ("USCC"), NC1 was merged with and into
USCOC of Greater North Carolina, LLC ("USCOC-GNC"). The assignment was pro forma, as
both NC1 and USCOC-GNC were wholly owned indirect subsidiaries of USCC. USCOC-GNC
will continue providing international telecommunications services under the International
Section 214 Authority of its parent USCC (File Nos. ITC-214-19970320-00161 and ITC-214-
19981009-00698).

In the event there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP
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M. Connolly
Counsel for North Carolina RSA 1 Partnership

1 O1d FCC File No. ITC-94-187, North Carolina RSA #1, L.P.



